Dear Sir or Madam





We sent you a letter in October 2023 to ask you to have your say on **short breaks** in Southwark.



Lots of people had their say by

- coming to meetings
- filling in forms
- speaking to their social workers.



We want to thank everyone for the feedback.



The feedback has helped us think about next steps.



We are pleased to tell you that overnight short breaks will continue at **Orient Street** for people that need them.



We also want to offer more support at Orient Street to help people with their independence.



We would like to invite you to a follow up meeting with Kerry Rabey to find out more. Kerry is the Head of Service.

Meeting times and dates



Monday 18th November

9:30am - 10:30am

Dulwich Library, 368 Lordship Lane, SE22 8NB



Tuesday 19th November

1:30pm - 2:30pm

Peckham Library (Pod 1), 122 Peckham Hill Street, SE15 5JR



Wednesday 20th November

5pm - 6pm

Online - You will get a link when you book



Book a place at

Southwark Adult Social Care Short Breaks
Consultation - What we've done... Tickets,
Multiple Dates | Eventbrite



More information can be found at

https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/community-adult-short-breaks

Or you can scan this QR code with your phone





If you have questions speak to your social worker or email shortbreaksyoursay@southwark.gov.uk

Best wishes,



Pauline O'Hare.

Pauline O'Hare

Director of Adult Social Care